
 
 

 
 

OCTOBER NOTES 

OCTOBER 6, 2023 

 

Mon. Oct.9 – Thanksgiving-No School 

Thursday Oct 19 -Fresh to you fundraiser due 

Friday Oct. 20- NID Day – No School 

Thursday Nov 2- Picture Day 

 

 

Dates To Remember 
 

Please notify the office if your student will not be attending 
school, you can either call 250-786-5314 or e-mail 
kruscheinski@sd59.bc.ca  We will be calling to check on 
absent students around 8:50 each morning. 

 

PAC NEWS 

The next Pac meeting will be 
Monday October 16 at 
7:00pm in the multipurpose 
room. Everyone is welcome.  
We are starting a volunteer 
list and a list for parents that 
want to receive PAC emails. 
You can contact the PAC via 
email at 
poucecoupepac@outlook.com 
 to sign-up or for any other 
inquiries.  
 

We raised $130.00 for the Terry 
Fox Foundation.  Thank you to all 
the families that donated to our 
Terry Fox Run! 

Doodle Bug 

Parent and Child Story Time 

 

The Pouce Coupe Public Library is happy to 
announce that Doodle Bug Story Time is back! 

The program is free to the public and is open to 
families with children ages 0-4, Mondays at 
10am – 11:30am 

For more information contact Courtenay at the 
Pouce Coupe Public Library 250-786-5765 

Volunteers  

We are looking for someone to pick 
up bread from the salvation army on 
Mondays. 

 

Reminder 

To dress for the weather.  Breaks 
will occur outside each day and 
students need proper attire. 

 

Halloween  

Teachers will send home notes 
about Halloween plans in each 
classroom.  Please connect with 
your child’s teacher if you have 
questions. 

 

Jordy Hecker      K/1 Teacher 

Karen Campbell     Education assistant 

Danielle Smith     Crossing guard 
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